
To the committee on redistricting, 
 

I believe redistricting to be the most important issue this year. We the people should be the 

ones to choose our elected officials, our elected officials should not choose us. Our districts 

are supposed to be drawn in a way so that communities of common interest are together. 

For this reason I would urge you to form an independent redistricting committee, made up 

of equal representation of all parties, to complete the process this year. Lets make Oregon 

fair with equal representation for all. 

 

Thank You for your time, 

 

Belinda A Coalman 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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